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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Each year the Inspectorate of the Department of Education carries out a comprehensive programme of inspection 
in schools. It will conduct a Child Protection and Safeguarding Inspection (CPSI) in your child’s school in the coming 
days.  
 
What is a CPSI? 
A CPSI is an inspection of the implementation of the Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post-Primary 
Schools 2017. You can access a guide to CPSI inspection at: 
 

https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/f2c70a-child-protection-and-safeguarding-inspections/  
 
Parent Survey 
You are invited to complete an online survey. The Inspectorate values your views on issues such as the climate in 
the school, how you and your child feel about school, and your awareness of the school’s child protection 
procedures, including its anti-bullying procedures; these are an important part of a CPSI.  
The survey may be accessed by clicking on the following link: 

 
For post-primary schools: https://dessurveys.education.gov.ie/surveys/CPSI-PP-Parent 

 
You will first be asked your preferred language and then you will be required to enter the school’s roll number. Your 
school roll number is: 61710C 

 
The deadline for completion of the survey is 5.00 p.m. on Monday 15 November 2021. 
 
What happens next? 
The CPSI will take place in your school on Monday 15 and Tuesday 16 November 2021. The report will be published 
on www.education.ie in due course. 
Thank you most sincerely for your co-operation. 

 
Inspectorate 
Department of Education  
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